
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 062/18 
 
 
May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are piloting a scheme to reward the excellent attendance and punctuality of a cohort of students in Year 8.  The 
pilot will run for 5 weeks beginning Monday 21st May.  For each week of 100% attendance and punctuality your child 
will be financially rewarded £2.  At the end of the 5 weeks we will inform you of the total amount your child has 
been rewarded and he will be allowed to withdraw it from his ‘Punctuality/Attendance Account’. 
 
After the pilot has concluded we will evaluate (through questionnaires, interviews with students, conversations with 
parents and analysis of data), the impact of this scheme.   
 
If you have any comment regarding this please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mrs A.N. Penketh 
Vice Principal. 


